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2024 Government Meetings held at City Hall upstairs in the G.L.”Pete” Gilleland Council Chambers.  The public is invited to attend.  
• 5:00PM  Mayor & City Council Regular Mtgs:   JAN  17     FEB 5      MAR 4      MAY  6      JUN  3     AUG  5     SEPT 30   NOV  4     DEC  2     

• 5:00PM   Mayor & Council Work Sessions:   FEB 19   MAR 18     APR 15     MAY 20     JUN 17      JUL 15    AUG 19     SEP 16     OCT 21    NOV 18     DEC 16 

• 5:30PM   Dawsonville Planning Commission:  FEB  12    MAR 11    APR 8    MAY  13    JUN 10    JUL  8    AUG  12    SEP 9    OCT 14    NOV 12    DEC  9 

• 5:30PM   Historic Preservation Commission:     FEB 26    APR 22     JUN 24    AUG 26    OCT 28     DEC  3                     

• 5:30PM Dawsonville Downtown Development Authority:    JAN 22   MAR 25    MAY 9    JUL  22   SEP 23    NOV 7  * Watch live on Facebook  

 

 

If you or 

someone 

you know 

needs       

assistance, 

we have   

expanded 

our Food Pantry in front of City Hall to better meet the 

needs of our community.  

                REMEMBER ! 

With temperatures                
plummeting this winter       
season, be sure to let your 
faucets drip to avoid  frozen 
or busted pipes. Leave the 
heat on, and open cabinet 
doors below your sinks! 

DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR         
PETS INSIDE! 



      A message from your City Manager… 

 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and that 2025 is shaping up to be a great new year. 

 

The weather, as it often is in January, has dominated the month so far. We were blessed with 3-4” of snow in 
our community and very frozen rain; thus, the power grid stayed up. The kids got a couple extra days off of 
school, as we dealt with clean-up, ice removal, etc. Please remember that freezing and thawing this time of 
year creates hazards for foot and vehicular travel. There is potential for some freezing precipitation in the   
upcoming weeks, followed by teens and single digit weather. Please be careful and help others who may be in 
need.  

 

With TSPLOST passing on the ballot, there will be much transportation work going on across our community 
in the coming months; please be patient and exercise caution. GDOT will be working for an extended period 
on Shoal Creek Road, replacing the bridge and constructing a roundabout at Hwy. 136. At the City, we will 
start work on remodeling the patio between the City Hall complex and Food Lion. 

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful New Year, and please remain aware of what Mother Nature might        
provide. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

                       Bob Bolz 

                              

              

Public Works Director 
Trampas Hansard 

trampas.hansard@dawsonville-ga.gov   

(706) 531-6454 
_________________________________ 

City Clerk 
 Beverly Banister 

beverly.banister@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 265-3256 
________________________________ 

Accounts Payable  
Event Coordinator 

Sara Beacham 

sara.beacham@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4919 

______________________________ 

Customer Service 
Beth Tuttle 

beth.tuttle@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4918 

________________________________ 

For after hours water/sewer  

emergencies, 706-265-3256  

City Manager 

Robert D. (Bob) Bolz 
bob.bolz@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 429-4524 

————————————————- 

Finance Administrator 

Robin Gazaway 
robin.gazaway@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4917 

_____________________________________ 

Zoning Admin. Asst. 
Stacy Harris 

706-203-4923 

stacy.harris@dawsonville-ga.gov 

______________________________ 

Building Inspector  
Code Enforcement 

Clay Moss 

706-203-4925 

clay.moss@dawsonville-ga.gov  

 

 

Utility Billing Technician  
Tracy Smith 

tracy.smith@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4920 

Pay your bill online @ 

www.dawsonville-ga.gov 

_______________________________ 

Utilities Director 

Jacob Barr 

jacob.barr@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 344-2162 

_______________________________ 

Downtown Development Director  
Amanda Edmondson  

amanda.edmondson@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4922    

_____________________________________ 

Planning Director  
Ron Haynie  

ron.haynie@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 203-4926    


